
 

Intra-District Open Enrollment  

 

Intra-District Open Enrollment applications are being accepted for the 2022-23 school 

year. The deadline for applications for middle and high schools is March 15, 2022.  For 

elementary schools, the cut off date is May 1, 2022. 

 

The program is coordinated through the Deputy Superintendent’s Office for families who 

are enrolled full time in the Westerville City School District. Parents or guardians wishing 

to have their children attend a different school from their home school of attendance must 

complete and submit an Intra-District open Enrollment application.  With this program, 

transportation to and from school becomes the responsibility of the parent.  Parents 

or guardians will be notified of the decision in writing. 

 

Application forms are available at each school building; at the Early Learning Center (936 

Eastwind Drive); or at www.wcsoh.org, where general guidelines can also be found.   

 

Please call 797-5756 or email Jennifer Farris at farrisj@wcsoh.org with any additional 

questions. 
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